
 

 

 
January 16, 2023 
 
 
RE: Advertising Collaboration, Small Business & Trades Show 
 
Dear TWPEC Business Owner; 
 
The Township of Edwardsburgh Cardinal is participating in the LG Approved Small 
Business & Trades Show on March 2-4 at the Leo Boivin Community Centre in Prescott. 
The show aims to support small business and trades professionals in Leeds and 
Grenville. Last year, the show had more than 1,200 visitors! We are hopeful for a large 
turnout this year with a strong focus on our local business community. 
 
TWPEC purchases a standard booth each year for the opportunity to reach local 
residents. We’d like to use our platform to share your business with show visitors. If you 
have coupons, flyers, business cards, menus, job applications, other printed materials 
or small items, we’d love to help distribute these from our booth at the show in free gift 
bags to the visitors. This offer is extended to every business and organization within 
Edwardsburgh Cardinal, from large corporations to home-based businesses.  
 
If you’d like to participate, bring 250 copies of printed material to the Township Office at 
18 Centre St., Spencerville no later than February 28th. Include your business name 
and contact info on the box or envelope. Our staff will bring the materials to the show 
and distribute from our booth. 
 
We look forward to sharing your work! If you 
have any questions, please reach out to our 
Community Development Coordinator at 
wvankeulen@twpec.ca or 613.658.3055 x101. 
 
Thanks for being a part of our community. 
 

 
Wendy Van Keulen 
Community Development Coordinator 
613-658-3055 x101 
wvankeulen@twpec.ca 
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